
 Progress Update February 2015

Denny North 275/400kV Substation 

Denny North 275/400kV Substation- Works 
are continuing within the Substation in 
preparation for the Transformers which will 
arrive on site 1st March, 2015. The new 
Substation is a significant part of the 
Beauly Denny project and was energised in 
September, 2014, works will continue 
through to its final completion mid-2016.

Manor Powis and the Wharry Burn area - 
Construction of access tracks, enabling works and 
public road improvements are underway in the 
Sherrifmuir area. Forestry Commission Scotland 
has upgraded the car park at Pendreich Forest 
with funding provided by SP Energy Networks. A 
new access path to the start of Dumyat Hill has 
been constructed and is situated at the north end 
of the car park. It climbs up the hill and through 
the woodland and joins onto the start point of 
the original hill path.   

Carbrook Mains (A9) and Manor Powis (A907) – 100% of the 
tracks have been installed. Foundation works for the towers in  
is 77% complete. The assembly and erection of the towers in 
this section will take place from February until summer 2015. 
Conductoring works will commence from Summer 2015.

Denny to Carbrook Mains - The new section of the overhead 
line from Carbrook Mains to Denny North Substation was 
successfully installed and energised in November 2014.  

Overhead line Denny -  Wharryburn 

Foundations for the towers in this section will start spring 2015 and the assembly 
and erection of towers will take place throughout 2015, with Conductoring works 
being undertaken Autumn 2015.
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